



Extensive reading: travel

1 Describe the pictures.

2 Read.

Dear Hoang,

How are you? I hope you and your family are well. I'm on vacation in Hue at the moment. It's a really beautiful city.

We arrived last Saturday. Our hotel is great and the people who run it are very friendly. Yesterday, we went to the Citadel. Do you know what that is? It's the old city where the Nguyen Kings used to live. It was built in 1804.

This morning we went to the tombs of the Nguyen Kings. We walked around, up some stairs, and over bridges. We were quite tired, but it was good to see. Then we went to a café for a drink because it was hot! After that we went shopping in Hue and I bought some postcards. My parents bought some presents for my cousins and my little sister bought a small puppet!

After we visited the museum, we went to a restaurant and had some noodle soup. There are lots of great restaurants here and the food is really good! We have some fruit every day as well. We always sit outside because the weather is not too hot.

Write soon and tell me about your vacation. Are you at the beach? Are you having fun?

From,
Nam



3 Read again. Who is Nam on vacation with?

4 Read again and answer.

- 1 Which city is Nam visiting?
- 2 When did he arrive?
- 3 Who lived in the Citadel?
- 4 What did Nam buy in the town?
- 5 What did he eat in the restaurant?
- 6 What's the weather like?

5 Ask and answer.

- 1 Where do you usually go on vacation?
- 2 What do you usually do on vacation?

6 Make a display about a place you visited. Talk about it.

